Memorandum

Steamer "BELLATRIX".

The Special Survey became due in 2/58 and
was commenced in June, 1958 (Hamburg Report No. 6726).
Subsequently the Owners made application for an
extension of class, see our telex No. 422. This
application did not receive the Committee's approval
and the vessel was laid up at Hamburg.

At the request of the Owners a Senior Surveyor
visited the ship whilst laid up and discussed with
the Superintendent the outstanding items remaining
to be examined together with previous recommended
repairs for ceompletion of Special Survey. At that
time the need for adequate secaling of certain vanks
and spaces was particularly stressed.

On the 10th March and the 27th May the same
Surveyor again attended at the request of the Owners
for examination of certain spaces. On each occasion
no attempt had been made to have these spaces properly
prepared for survey and the Surveyor was unable to
make specific recommendations.

The ship has recently been placed in the hands
of Messrs. H.C. Stililcken Sohn and the survey has been
in progress at the repair yard since the 22nd July,
and an examination of tanks and spaces submitted to-date
has revealed the necessity for considerable repairs.

Hamburg, 11th August, 1959.
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